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Stuart Grimley MP Office Open in Torquay 

Torquay is now home to Derryn Hinch’s Justice Party MP Stuart Grimley, as the 

doors to his office have officially opened this week 

The office, centrally located at 1/15 Pearl Street, is a great opportunity for locals 

with State Government issues – or issues they aren’t sure where to direct – to talk to 

someone who can assist in navigating Government departments and processes. 

Mr Grimley has encouraged constituents to come and introduce themselves to him 

and his staff and to also get involved in their campaign to support St Vinnies’ Winter 

Appeal throughout the month of July. 

A box will be available in the foyer of their new office for locals to drop off blankets 

and warm linen which will be given to St Vinnies in Geelong to distribute to rough 

sleepers and families who are doing it tough this winter. 

The official office opening will be held this Friday afternoon, with party namesake 

Derryn Hinch, Justice Party and Electorate Office staff, family and friends invited to 

celebrate Torquay’s first ‘local MP’. 

Grimley, who was elected in November last year, represents Western Victoria; an 

80,000km Electorate spanning from Horsham to the South Australian border, all the 

way along the South Coast and up through Melton. 

The office will be open from 9am-5pm Monday to Friday. 

Quotes Attributable to Stuart Grimley MP: 

“I am immensely proud to be the first State Government Member of Parliament 

representative to have an office in Torquay. 

To celebrate our office finally opening and showing what our party stands for, we 

will be running a blanket drive for St Vinnies’ Winter Appeal through the month of 

July. 

Derryn Hinch’s Justice Party has a huge focus in supporting women and children, as 

well as our most vulnerable groups.  

Many of those who are sleeping rough this winter are unfortunately women and 

children who have experienced domestic violence and we want this 

intergenerational disadvantage to stop now. This is just something small we can all 

do to help.” 
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